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MERA GB, 10-28-2020 

               
 

             

 

MERA System Maintenance 

 

 

During the month of September, the Communications Division provided the following support: 

1. Continued efforts with Federal Engineering in support of MERA Next-Gen. 

2. Completed all preventative maintenance. 

3. Replaced faulty Big Rock to Mt. Barnabe Microwave Transmitter. 

4. Discovered and replaced failed LARUS Card at Mt. Barnabe. 

5. Replaced faulty Modem Card at Mt. Barnabe. 

6. SCM – Modules failed in Astro Tac Receivers 6 & 8 at Primesite. Replaced with Spares. 

7. Discovered faulty T1 data lines between Mill Valley Public Safety Building and the Mill 

Valley City Hall MERA site. AT&T had to perform repairs on their equipment. 
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